
 

 

 

 

May 10, 2022 

Dear Parents, 

Firstly thank you for all the support so far whether it has been buying tickets, volunteering or attending 
events with your family. 

Our quiz tonight is our last big fundraiser for the year for much needed funds to finish this year’s 
school experience for your children on a high and get next years off to a fantastic start.  We will be 
updating you soon on where all the raised money has been spent and being proposed to be spent on. 

I know its last minute but as a team we didn’t want to miss the opportunity when it was offered to us at 
the end of last week.  If you have a spare couple of hours tonight it would be great to meet and see 
some of you tonight.  If you have no one to go with come along and get to know some other parents and 
have some mid week fun.  You don’t have to be a quiz master to join in (I most certainly am not!). 

Many Thanks, 

Breige Collins (Chair of PSG) 


